
 

CUPERTINO PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION MEETING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Public 
Safety Commission scheduled for Thursday, November 11, 2021, has been 
cancelled due postponed business. A special meeting will be held Thursday, 
November 18, 2021, beginning at 6:00 p.m. In accordance with Government Code 
54953(e), this will be a teleconference meeting without a physical location to help 
stop the spread of COVID-19. 
 
Dated this 9th day of November, 2021. 
 
 

____________________________ 
Liaison 

 


